
4. REGIONAL RECYCLING INITIATIVES UPDATE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Water and Waste Manager Zefanja Potgieter, DDI 371-1271 

 
 The purpose of this report is for Graeme King of the Recovered Materials Foundation to provide a 

verbal feedback on further progress made by the Regional Waste Minimisation Working Group.  
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the information be received. 


